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                                                   P1 Parents’ Induction Programme 

Early childhood is the foundation on which children build the rest of their lives.  

In St. Catherine’s Primary School, the needs and interests of children and their 

families are at the centre of what we wish to provide. We are planning a series of 4 

SOCIALLY DISTANCED information sessions which we hope will provide clear, 

educational guidance and ideas for parents/carers in relation to what and how children 

learn in Primary 1. 

An Activity Pack for your child will be given on completion of the programme!! 

These meetings will be held on 4 consecutive Tuesdays at 7:00pm beginning on Tuesday 

29th Sept. Due to COVID 19 Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come 

first serve basis. We respectfully request that any parents wishing to avail of the 

programme pay strict adherence to Social Distancing and also wear a face covering 

whilst in the school building attending the programme. The total number we can 

accommodate is 20 and only one parent per child can attend to maximise the available 

places. 

If you do not wish to attend the programme but would like to have information sent 

home to you, please indicate on the attached slip.  

If you wish to attend, please indicate below by Wednesday 25th September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs D.Doherty (P1a) 

Miss C.Hutton  (P1b) 
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Please tick ONE of the options below and return to 

school with your child.  

 

Option [1]  

 

I cannot attend the Year 1 Induction 4 week Programme  

 

Child’s Name: __________________ Teacher:_____________________ 

Signed:______________________ (Parent/Person with parental responsibility) 

 

Option [2] 

I would be interested in attending the Year 1 Induction 4 week 

Programme  

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________ Teacher:_____________________ 

Signed:______________________ (Parent/Person with parental responsibility) 

 

Option [3] 

I cannot attend  the Year 1 Induction 4 week Programme but would like 

information sent home to me. 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________ Teacher:_____________________ 

Signed:______________________ (Parent/Person with parental responsibility) 

 

 

 

 

 


